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I totally am against CSG exploration  in the Manning Valley and any other region that has prime 
agriculture land and creek and river systems that will be affected by CSG mining. This is all for a short 
term gain that is going to have a detrimental effect on our farming land and river systems for our 
future generations of farmers. I am not against mining at all but where we do mine has to be 
thoroughly  investigated before any mining goes ahead at all. And it can not and must not interfere 
with any waterway what so ever!!!!!! .We must preserve and nurture our great farming land now 
before its too late. 


